
CHICAGO TITLE OPERATIONS  
WITH ALTERNATE WORK ARRANGEMENTS UNDER SHELTER IN PLACE as of March 28th, 2020

Multiple states in the U.S. have issued shelter in place orders to delay the 
spread of the coronavirus. The shelter in place orders vary by state but 
typically require people to stay at home, excluding essential reasons such 
as grocery shopping or collecting medical supplies. The following states have 
all implemented some form of shelter in place or stay at home order, though 
the rules vary by state. Chicago Title Company was deemed an Essential 
Business under the directive, and as a result we will continue to work hard to 
provide our clients the services they require to close real estate transactions 
during this global crisis. As of March 28th, 2020, the following states have 
all implemented some form of shelter in place or stay at home order, though 
the rules vary by state.

Alternative work arrangements have been put in place throughout our 
operations and we are closely monitoring this pandemic situation, Please 
contact our office with any concerns or questions related to your transactions.  
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Note: States colored in RED are under Shelter in place or Stay at home order.


